From: Roy Hoemke Il <infoi@lvppa.com=>
Date: August 4, 2022 at 8:51:08 AM PDT

To: lindsey@lindseydjudge.com

Subject: PSAN Endorsement letter and logos

Good morning,

Cn behalf of John Abel, LVPPA Director of Governmental Affairs & Representative of the Public Safety Alliance of Mevada, congratulations! You have received the Alliance’s endorsement in your race. Attached you will find your endorsement
letter as well as Alliance logos. The original endorsement letter will also be mailed to the address you previously verified.

The LVPPA would like to highlight your endorsment on our social media accounts as well. If you would like us to move forward with posting your endorsement on social media, please provide a headshot of yourself to LVPPA Director Greg
Stinnett at: GStinnett@LVPPA com. Please ensure this is a clean photo of just yourself with no wording or logos, so that we can apply our association logos and distribute it. If you have an Instagram account and wish to also provide Director
Stinnett with the name, we can follow your account and you can follow ours.

Again, congratulations on the endorsement and we wish you the best of luck in your candidacy!

Roy Hoernke |l
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